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NEWS
Nashville Office Reopens

Dear Clients, Colleagues and Friends, 

We are pleased to report that our Nashville office, which has been closed as a result of the recent flooding, has 
reopened. Thanks to our comprehensive disaster plan and the support of our offices in other markets, we were 
able to continue operations and serve our clients throughout this difficult time. 

As we resume business as usual, we want to thank you for the support you have shown us during this time. 
We look forward to continuing to work with you, and our thoughts continue to be with everyone impacted by the 
recent storms.

Kind regards, 

Scott Carey 
Office Managing Shareholder 

http://www.bakerdonelson.com/Scott-D-Carey

